
 

 

Dear Students, 

You must complete your “Pre-advising” for Spring 2018 semester, which is 
mandatory for all. Your main advising will be done on the basis of this “pre-
advising” and final course availability will be determined on the basis of credits 
completed (seniority). 

 Registrar 

 

 


